
 
From: Teresa Maycock [mailto ]  
Sent: 30 May 2018 13:47 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reference:-NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 

My objection to the stopping of the road is:  

1. Lots of motorist and cyclist use this road both winter and summer. It provides an 

alternate route to Sandgate and Folkestone.  

The road was used recently to help traffic management when repair work was in progress in 
Seabrook road. 

2. If there is a new development it can be accessed from Princess Parade. 

3. The road is used for running events, cycling and fishing competitions. 

4. The canal path is used by walkers, runners, anglers and bird watchers. This would 

prevent people having the freedom to enjoy the peace and quiet of traffic free noise. 

 

 

Teresa Maycock Resident of Kent  

 




